NATIONAL PARKS

DEVELOPMENT COMMITTEE

NOTICE TO PROCEED
— FEB 0 8 2004

MICHAEL R. RIVERA

Authorized Representative

Toyota Pasong Tamo, Inc.

2292 Pasong Tamo Ext., Makati City

Dear Mr. Rivera:

The attached Contract Agreement for the “Supply and Delivery of Four (4) Units of Brand
New-Air-Condition Passenger Vans” amounting to Ten Million Fifty-eight Thousand Six
Hundred Forty-eight Pesos Only (Php 10,058,648.00) having been approved, notice is
hereby given to proceed with the services under the terms and conditions stipulated.

Upon receipt of this notice, you shall be responsible to perform the services underthe terms
and conditions stated in the agreement.

Please acknowledge receipt and acceptance of this notice by signing the space provided
below. Keep one copy and return the other to the National Parks Development Committee.

Very tzly yoyrs,

CECILLE A. LORENZANA-ROMERO
Executive Director

Receipt acknowledged and CONFORME:

it

Mr. Michael R. Rivera
Authorized Representative
Toyota Pasong Tamo, Inc.

Date: FEB 08 1024
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